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The International Rescue Committee, Inc. (“IRC”), through competitive funding through the U.S. 
Department of Health and Human Services, Administration for Children and Families, received 
the listed award amounts for the corresponding grant numbers as indicated in the table below. 
The below projects will be financed with percentages of Federal funds and percentages and 
dollar amount by nongovernmental sources as indicated in the table below.  
 

Grant number Award Amount Percentage of 
Federal Funding 

Percentage and 
Dollar Amount of 
Non-Governmental 
Sources 

1803NYRVMG $3,698,750 100%  50% / $1,849,375 

90RG0169-03 $187,500.00 100% Official match not 
required 

 90RG0166-03 $187,500.00 100% Official match not 
required	

90ZI0112-03 $247,980.00 100% Official match not 
required	

90RG0131-04 $220,000.00 100% Official match not 
required	

90ZI0107-03 $214,347.00 100% Official match not 
required	

90ZT0174-03 $200,000.00 100% Official match not 
required	

90RB0051-03 $225,000.00 100% Official match not 
required	

90ZI0118-02 $250,000.00 100% Official match not 
required	

90RG0173-02 $162,400.00 100% Official match not 
required	

90RG0177-02 $223,300.00 100% Official match not 
required	

90ZR0037-02 $99,681.00 100% Official match not 
required	

90RT0211-01 $160,000.00 100% Official match not 
required	

1702KSRTAG $58,425.00 100% Official match not 
required	

1702NJRTAG $82,251.00 100% Official match not 
required	

90RX0291-01 $91,000.00 100% Official match not 
required	



90RX0292-01 $115,000.00 100% Official match not 
required	

90RG0185-01 $175,000.00 100% Official match not 
required	

90ZR0036-02 $100,000.00 100% Official match not 
required	

90ZR0044-02 $100,000.00 100% Official match not 
required	

90RP0110-02 $2,151,363.00 100% Official match not 
required	

90ZR0039-02 $100,000.00 100% Official match not 
required	

 
The contents of this website are solely the responsibility of the authors and do not necessarily 
represent the official views of the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services, 
Administration for Children and Families. 


